
Newsletter 19.11.2020 

Topaz News 

 

Dear All,  

We have continued to celebrate autumn this week. There have been Diwali dances on the 
classroom stage and lots of leaf activities outside including leaf kebabs in the mud kitchen. 

       

We will be moving towards winter and looking at Hannukah, Christingle and Christmas. In 
preparation for winter we have started to feed the birds as we are so lucky to have wide open fields 
behind the classroom. The children are already keen to spot the different birds as they come to feed.  

  

Can you spot the robin looking into the classroom? This 
was our first magical bird moment of the season. In 
January we will take part in the Big Bird Watch so we 
need to know the names of the birds that visit our 
feeding station for then. 

 

 

 

Phonics and reading 

This week we have continue to consolidate sounds and use them to 
blend. Please write in the record book each time you practise as 
this is part of their reading practise at. We are looking for 5 times 
a week. Recalling the sounds quickly is essential before moving on. 

Next week 

We will be making fruit kebabs as part of our maths. Let me know if your child is not able to 
eat any fruits due to allergies. 

Warm regards,    Sally Windmill 
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